
From: Becky Ohlinger

Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 9:09 PM

Subject: Band

 

Dear band members,

 

    This evening your director and officers met together to discuss how and when to 
proceed with band rehearsals and possible future performances in light of the current 
times. We decided to postpone practices until June 1st. Since we may have an invitation 
to play outside at the Pickaway County Fair races on June 20th, we decided to try to 
have outdoor practices on June 1st, 8th, and 15th. The outdoor location for these 
rehearsals is yet to be determined, but we are working on some possible sites. We also 
have the possibility of an outdoor concert at Mt. Oval in August. We will not be 
requiring people to show proof of vaccination in order to play with the band, but we will
try to rehearse and perform outside to minimize the health risks of reuniting the group. 
We realize that not everyone may be comfortable with coming back to band this 
summer, and we want people to feel welcome to return to practice whenever they feel 
ready.

 

Sincerely,

Becky


